# Camelot Elementary

## October 2017 Newsletter

1903 Grelle Avenue, Lewiston, ID 83501 (208) 748-3500

https://wordpress.lewistonschools.net/camelot/

Welcome back to school Camelot Knights!

Please join me in welcoming our new staff members! Gretchen Wilson, Mary McLeod and Liz Rudolph are new to Camelot as classroom teachers! Leah Charlton is our new computer lab teacher. Welcome to Camelot!

Our First Breakfast of Champions is October 13<sup>th</sup>. A great tradition here at Camelot. Families are invited for breakfast to celebrate students showing great respect, amazing effort, outstanding attitude and role model leadership.

We are back in full swing here at Camelot and very excited about the new school year. PTA meets once a month on a rotating schedule of Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday in the School Library beginning at 6:30. Please come and support our amazing PTA! Next meeting is October 11<sup>th</sup>!

Have a great October!

Mrs. Karla Carper

## **Camelot PTA Cookie Dough Fundraiser**

Thanks to all who sold!

Delivery will be Wednesday, November 8, from 3:30-6:30pm

Lost and found is growing by leaps and bounds! Please help us return your child's items by writing their name or initials in/on their items. Please have them check for their items.

## **Upcoming Events**

October 5<sup>h</sup> & 6<sup>th</sup>: School Improvement Days ~ No School

October 9<sup>th</sup>: Knowledge Bowl 5:40-8:00 ~ 6<sup>th</sup> @ McGhee, 5<sup>th</sup> @ Whitman

October 10<sup>th</sup>: Cookie Dough Orders Due

October 11th: PTA Meeting ~ 6:30 in the Library

October 13th: Breakfast of Champions 7:45 am in the Gym

October 18<sup>th</sup> : Pizza with the Principal

October 20th: Camelot Knight at LCSC Volleyball! Wear Pink!

October 23-26: Red Ribbon Week

October 25<sup>th</sup>: Unite Against Bullying – Wear orange

October 27<sup>th</sup>: End of Quarter ~ No School

October 30: End of the Month Assembly 2:45

November 2<sup>nd</sup> -3<sup>rd:</sup> No School ~ Parent-Teacher Conferences

November 6<sup>th</sup>: Knowledge Bowl #2

Wipe Out CANCER Wednesdays" Let's show our support for those suffering from cancer by wearing a hat and donating \$1 to the cause. All money will be donated to a 6<sup>th</sup> grade student at Camelot who is fighting cancer at Children's Hospital in Seattle.



## **Library News**

Don't forget about our Pumpkin Character Book Reports for 1st through 6th graders who wish to participate. This is a voluntary competition. They are due no later than Friday, October 20th in the Library. Classes will be judging them the week of October 23rd thru the 26th. No carved pumpkins please. For details, your child can get a copy of the letter that was sent home from Mrs. Sinner in the library.

The Book Fair will be December 6th from 3:30 to 7:00 PM in the gym. This is a fun event for adults to volunteer for and is just in time for Christmas shopping! If you are interested in helping out, please contact our Librarian, Mrs. Sinner, by email at <a href="mailto:KSinner@lewistonschools.net">KSinner@lewistonschools.net</a>. You can also reach her by phone, before or after school, at 748-3508.

#### **Red Ribbon Week**

October 23<sup>rd</sup> -26<sup>th</sup> is Red Ribbon Week. Camelot students will have the opportunity to dress up to show Camelot is proud to be drug free. More to come on the themes for the dress up days.

Camelot is participating in Unite Against Bullying Day Wednesday, October 25th. Please have your child wear orange on this day to support the theme..."Make it Orange, Make it end, Unite Against Bullying."





### Life is uncertain, but your child's education doesn't have to be.

Even if you lack a permanent residence, your children can receive help to stay in their school. The McKinney Vento Homeless Assistance Act can help provide school stability for your child if you do not have a permanent home and are:

- Staying with friends or family because you lost housing.
- Living in a shelter.
- Staying in motels because you cannot get your own home.
- Living on the streets, in a car, van, tent or other nonpermanent structure.

If you believe you may be eligible, contact Cynthia Nunez to find out what services and supports may be available.

